

CAREGIVERS OF PEOPLE WITH DEMENTIA AND COVID-19

Understanding the caregiver experience

RESEARCH PARTICIPATION

If you are a main carer for someone with dementia, you are invited to take part in a confidential online survey. The survey will take about 20 minutes of your time.

The main goal of this study is to better understand the caregiver experience during COVID-19.

This research will increase our knowledge on how the pandemic has affected caregivers, and guide us to help caregivers in the future.

SURVEY LINK: https://cqu.syd1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_1LGyZWbsnGz9p9c

CONTACT

Maddysen Chen Student Researcher maddysen.chen@cqumail.com

Associate Professor Lynne Parkinson Principal Supervisor I.parkinson@cgu.edu.au

Associate Professor Claire Thompson Supervisor c.l.thompson@cqu.edu.au



To take part, click the link above, or

hover your smartphone camera over the QR code

